TELEPHONE: 910-893-7550
FAX: 910-893-9429

April 17, 2001

John McNeill

New Breed Baptist Church Daycare
3900 Hwy 401

Fuquay Varina, NC 27520

Dear Mr. McNeill:

people. This number includes staff and children.

an approval from this department is required.

Sincerely,

Mol &)/;w R.S.
/
Melissa Ann Teachey, RS
Food and Lodging Program Specialist

L 307 CORNELIUS HARNETT BOULEVARD -

HARNETT COUNTY

7> DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH

LILLINGTON, N.C. 27546

A. WAYNE RAYNOR, MPH

DIRECTOR

When applying for your septic system permit in 1998, we did not receive the information
necessary for a daycare. Therefore, a daycare was not permitted or planned for. Upon careful
calculations and discussion, it has been determined by Graham Byrd, RS-supervisor, that your
daycare will only be licensed by child development and approved by our department for 34 total

If you have any more questions regarding your septic system, they may directed to Graham Byrd
between 8-9 a.m. at (910)893-7547. If you wish to increase your daycare capacity from 34, then
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